

Letter from the Head Teacher

Dear Candidate.

Thank you for expressing an interest in working at Nottingham Free School. On behalf of the whole NFS community, I extend you a very warm welcome.

Our school opened its doors to its first ninety students in September 2014 as a new member of the Nova Education Trust. Since then it has rapidly grown in both size and reputation. We now welcome approximately 620 students into our building every day, including a small number of sixth formers. The vast majority of our students live within walking distance of our front doors, making Nottingham Free School a true community school.

Nottingham Free School is a relatively small secondary school. That means that our staff and students benefit from working in a close-knit and friendly environment, but it also demands a degree of flexibility from staff. Everything we do, we do as a team.

From its inception, Nottingham Free School was created to provide its students with a rich and inspiring education that would help them forge and pursue ambitious goals. Our 'Work hard, be kind' motto is just as important for our staff as it is for our students, as stated in our vision and values:

I hope that the information contained within this application pack assures you that NFS is indeed an amazing place to work, and well worth your time and effort to submit an application. Should you feel you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully,

Dr Jo Simpson Head Teacher